
From: Poschl, Christopher
Sent: 11/16/2010 2:53:28 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Woods, Linda J. (linda.woods@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Data Request: William Devereaux

To:

To:

Brian Cherry

V.P. Regulatory Relations

Pacific Gas & Electric

PO BOX 770000

San Francisco, CA 94177

BKC7@pge.com

From:

Christopher W. Poschl

Senior Enforcement Analyst

California Public Utilities Commission

Consumer Protection and Safety Division, Utility Enforcement Branch

320 West 4th St., Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

cwp@cpuc.ca.gov

(213) 576-7090

Due Date: December 10, 2010Data Request No: 01

SB GT&S 0000734

mailto:linda.woods@cpuc.ca.gov
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mailto:cwp@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: Mr. Devereaux

The California Public Utilities Commission's (CPUC) Consumer Protection and Safety Division (CPSD) 
requests information related to William Devereaux's activities as described in the attached data 
request. Please provide all the information as it becomes available but no later than the close of 
business day on December 10, 2010. If you are unable to provide the information by this date, please 
provide a written explanation by November 29, 2010 as to why the response date cannot be met and 
your best estimate of when the information can be provided. If you have any questions regarding this 
data request, please contact me as soon as possible at either cwp@cpuc.ca.gov or 213-576-7090.

Sincerely,

Chris

Christopher W. Poschl

Utility Enforcement Branch

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

California Public Utilities Commission

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office: (213) 576-7090
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